
 December 2018           Music from the golden years of radio         Summer edition 

Highlights from the summer edition now being sent to all members 

Dead Air  

ackground to the recent technical problems at the 

station which caused the signal on the FM band to shut 

down. We report on the efforts of our techs to locate and 

rectify what can be attributed to 

‘natural causes’. 

 

 

 

Our techs eventually 

celebrated sorting out a 

multitude of problems which were 

caused by what the insurance industry calls an ‘Act of God’ 

Getting out and about 

art of our station’s charter is to engage with the 

community – particularly with the seniors demographic. 

Increased priority is 

being given to this 

important area of 

our operations in 

recent 

months with 

our Outside 

Broadcast 

team going 

into 

overdrive. 

Feedback 

he results from the recent national listener survey of 

community radio stations are now available to 

members. The data provides useful information to our 

management committee when considering what listeners 

want in future programmes.    

  Also feedback from our interstate and overseas 

listeners tuning in to our website provides enlightening 

reading. The committee thrive on listeners’ feedback and 

encourage them to keep it coming,  

Radiothon 

he annual Radiothon:     

This again proved to be a 

successful event, raising a 

considerable amount  to support 

future operations at the station, 

thanks to the army of volunteers 

who produced and presented the 

programmes during the week, 

those who answered 

the phone calls, 

logged the donations 

and wrote out and 

posted the receipts. 

Donors to this and 

future years’ appeals 

will now be able to claim any amount of $5 and over off 

their next annual taxation return. 

The new team 

ffice-bearers for the following year were elected at the 

2018 Annual General Meeting. Details in this edition. 

       Our Station Spy       

  is hot on the trail of a person or persons  

  who are causing considerable discomfort 

  and inconvenience to our breakfast session 

  producers and presenters. This has not gone 

un-noticed by our regular early morning listeners, some of 

whom have phoned the station and enquired what was 

wrong. Enquiries to date have revealed the situation is 

being caused by anti-social action being taken during the 

wee small hours with evidence being uncovered by those 

arriving for the breakfast shift. Several theories have been 

advanced. The Station Spy is now hot on the trail.  Further 

reports on developments will be featured in future editions. 

Studios in Wireless Hill Park, Ardross, Western Australia.      

Postal address: PO Box 1388, Booragoon, W.A. 6954         

Phone: 08 9364 9888.  Fax: 08 9364 1155.                  

Email: info@capitalcommunityradio.comWeb: 

www.capitalcommunityradio.com
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